
Sent: 1/02/2024 4:06:50 PM
Subject: DA Application No: DA2023/1708 Manly Warringah Gymnastics Club new facility

Dear Council,

It has been brought to my attention Manly Warringah Gymnastics Club has submitted an
application to build a new state of the art facility reference DA2023/1708.

The Club provided a wonderful platform and culture for my children 20+ years ago & I hope
now my grand children will benefit from what is proposed to be a magnificent facility to allow
gymnasts to excel at their selected sport.

I lend my support to this application and trust The Northern Beaches Council will see the
wisdom in approving and participating in this wonderful project for the benefit of our
extraordinary Beaches community.

Regards
Bruce Wickham

14 Bennett St
Dee Why


